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The Republican Party of Guam issues the following statement from Chairman Shawn Gumataotao 
on President Joseph Biden ending his bid for a second term in the White House: 
 
“The news of Joe Biden ending his respective bid for President of the United States is something 
not seen in American Politics. For weeks, Democrats from across America have been calling for 
Joe Biden to go, but it appears no one in the Democrat party has any real sense of how to do this. 
All eyes will be on the Democratic National Convention in Chicago, Illinois that start on August 
19, 2024-16 days after the 2024 Guam Primary Election. Big change is coming in November.” 
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